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When the Indonesian government introduced Law No. 17 of 2023 on Health earlier this year,

there were high hopes that it would streamline existing healthcare provisions, making them

more comprehensible to the public, while significantly amending the healthcare sector.

Our latest Advisory highlights key aspects of these developments, providing essential insights

for understanding the new legal framework. It also sheds light on the first implementing

regulation of the new law, serving as the initial step in operationalizing its provisions.

Understanding these changes is vital for businesses in Indonesia's healthcare sector, ensuring

compliance and readiness for upcoming regulations.

If you have any questions, please contact:

1. Maria Sagrado, Managing Partner – maria.sagrado@makarim.com
2. Budhy Apriastuti Evita, Senior Associate - budhy.apriastuti@makarim.com
3. Aliya Ilysia Irfana Ampri, Associate - aliya.ampri@makarim.com

M&T Advisory is a digital publication prepared by the Indonesian law firm, Makarim & Taira S.

It informs generally on the topics covered and should not be treated as legal advice or relied

upon when making investment or business decisions. Should you have any questions on any

matter contained in M&T Advisory, or other comments in general, please contact us at the

emails provided at the end of this article.
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